
ScanTech Offshore announces 

new Well Test Support Engineer 
 

ScanTech Offshore is pleased to welcome Mark Ball to the team.  As Well Test Support Engineer, Mark will 

be key to enriching ScanTech’s strength, depth of knowledge and understanding of the well test process.  

 

With a wealth of experience in the well testing 

sector, Mark is set to bolster the engineering 

department, ensuring all future products (including 

the introduction of heat exchangers) are specified 

best in class and specifically support all current and 

upcoming well test projects.  

 

Mark has an extensive history with well test providers Halliburton and Expro, where he contributed in roles 

ranging from senior project management to well test support managing and technical advisory services. 

Mark’s portfolio of specialised expertise will significantly add value to ScanTech and its clients, through 

improving application of services and maintaining our high standards of compliance with industry 

codes.  The role will also enhance ScanTech’s understanding of well test & process design, and through 

increased presence at HAZOP & HAZID events, heighten our on-going efforts in contributing to the well 

test safety culture through outstanding services in equipment reliability and provision of the best people. 

 

Shaun Ryan, Managing Director said “we extend a warm welcome to Mark and look forward to him 

contributing positively to the excellent service we provide our customers”. 

 
For any enquiries, please email: enquiries@scantechoffshore.com 
 
 
www.scantechoffshore.com 
www.linkedin.com/company/scantech-offshore 
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